Ligonier Park Board Meeting – Monday, July 17, 2017 6:00pm – Ligonier Sports & Recreation Center

Board Members Present:

Brian Hite, Gary Byers, Matt Kreager, Kathy Hagen

Administration Present: Alan Duncan

Citizens: None

The meeting was called to order by board president Brian Hite

The board approved the minutes for June. Motion by Hagen, second by Byers. All ayes.

The board approved the claim register for June totaling \$35,107.70.

Motion by Hagen, second by Kreager. All ayes.

New Business:

Alan reported on the following:

Two mowers were down today, they are being repaired.

May need to hire another park employee to finish the season, Nate has been having interviews for another job.

A coed softball tournament may be held during the Marshmallow Festival.

The Senior Fitness Class held a tree and stone dedication today in memory of Ruth Buckles.

New lights have been installed in Woodlawn cabin.

Unfinished Business:

The new treadmill is in, also Stone Fitness has two refurbished treadmills that can be purchased for \$1000 each after trade ins.

Other Business:

Operation Foundation will trim trees along the north side of Kenney Park.

The Ruth Stultz Pre-School parking lot was discussed.

Programs:

T-ball has ended and players received their awards and DQ coupons.

Coach Pitch baseball players received their awards and Pizza Hut coupons.

The Major League tourney was held on Saturday. Fashion Farm defeated Parkview Rehab for the championship.

Flag Football registration begins on August 7.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:25pm. Motion by Byers, second by Kreager. All ayes.

President of Park Board

Brian Hite

Patti Nelson

Secretary of Park Board